
 
 

City of Paso Robles 
7/8/2024 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 
City of Paso Robles 
Paso Robles Fire and Emergency Services 
900 Park St. 
805-227-7560 

 
 

Vegetation Fire 
 
 
PASO ROBLES, CA – On Monday July 8, 2024, at approximately 6:00 PM, Paso 
Robles Fire and Emergency Services along with Cal Fire/San Luis Obispo County Fire 
responded to a report of a vegetation fire in the 2900 block of Creston Road in Paso 
Robles. 

 
Firefighters arrived within 4 minutes and found a one-acre vegetation fire burning in 
light grass and wind-driven. Firefighters were able to stop the forward progress of the 
fire at 52 acres with minor damage to cellular infrastructure and no damage to any 
structures. 

 
Three fire engines, a Battalion Chief, Deputy Fire Chief, and Fire Chief from Paso Robles 
responded. As part of the City’s mutual threat zone agreement, seven fire engines, two 
dozers, one water tender, three crews, three air tankers, one helicopter, one air attack, and 
two Battalion Chief’s responded from Cal Fire. Additional assistance was provided by 
both Paso Robles Police Department and San Luis County Sheriff’s department. 

 
The cause of the fire remains under investigation.  
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